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November 25, 2020
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu
1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about false equivalency. For much of my life political
reporters have carefully cited views from both parties in every article in a bid
to seem objective. This continued through the rise of trickle down (voodoo)
economics, attacks on voting rights, dismantling of unions and health care
and denial of gun statistics, evolution and climate change. Your ludicrous
caricature of an administration appears to have finally broken the habit but
I fear that with the ascent of President Biden this intellectually lazy notion
of balance will return.

Please assure me that you will continue to remind us of the depths to

which Republicans will stoop.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from our morality.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


